
 

  

May 16, 2025    REVISED 
 

To the Governing Board: 
 

The Nominating Committee is pleased to announce the following slate of candidates 
for national offices for the 2025-2027 term. The committee sought the assistance of 
chapter, area, and national Family RV Association officers in referring persons who 
would consent to nomination and accept the responsibilities of a national office. 
These candidates have accepted the challenge. 
 

National President Paul Mitchell, F165576 
 Barbara Smith, F329936 
 

National Vice President Bob Weithofer, F253844 
 Les Naylor, F231802 
 

National Secretary Glenda Milner, L409834 
 Don Schleuse, F264999 
 

National Treasurer Nick Gilliam, F428529 
 Ken Lewis, F257360D 

 

*- Kathie Balogh has withdrawn her name for consideration for the Vice President 
position. 
 

Resumes for these candidates will be published in the May/June 2025 issue of Family 
RVing magazine and will be included with your Governing Board meeting material. 
 

The election will be held at the Governing Board meeting on July 16, 2025, at FRVA’s 
111th International Convention in Gillette, Wyoming. In accordance with the National 
Bylaws, additional candidates may be nominated by petition or from the floor at the 
Governing Board meeting. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Bill Mallory, F256138 
Chairman, Nominating Committee 
Committee Members:  LB Butts, F444406; Mike Neighbours, F415508; Les Naylor, 
F231802; Roxane Parish, F357370 


